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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 84244 
Received: 10/20/2014 8:08:43 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 84244 AT:10-20-2014 at 08:08 AM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Steven Zamiska ; ^ ? 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes C I ro 

MAILING ADDRESS: Q g 

• 415 Walters Road 
• Chagrin Falls , Ohio 44022 en 
• USA 
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PHONE INFORMATION: 

Home: (440) 247-6127 
Alternative: (440) 991-6395 
Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: stevenzamiska@gmail.com S < tS 

INDUSTRY:Electric " 2 § 
« 0 M 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: | '̂  d 
•H 3 5 

•O e 

• Company: FirstEnergy ^ S ^ 
• Name on account: Jan Zamiska ** « 5 
• Service address: 415 Walters Rd, Chagrin Falls, OH, 44022 | ^ ** 
• Service phone: (440) 247-6127 ^ ^ - S ^ 
• (no account number provided?) «* a « 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: g « I 

PLEASE FILE OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE #: 14-1297-EL-SSO. Allowing ^ ^ ^ 3 
FirstEnergy to continue to operate the Davis Besse Nuclear Power Plant would be a catastrophic S l a ^ ^ 
mistake given the problems that have plagued the facility. Whether it be a poor location, poorly • S I fl 
contracted builders, or plan ineptitude on behalf of the operators of this plant, it is a danger to the a g g 8 
entire State and to neighboring states. Furthermore, with this plant being located on Lake Erie, it F* « Tt ̂ « 
would be a complete failure for you, PUCO, to allow this plant to operate and risk contaminating 

file:///E:/Adlib%20Express/Work/2014l020T114001.401/%7B176AD10F-312C-... 10/20/2014 

mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:stevenzamiska@gmail.com
file:///E:/Adlib%20Express/Work/2014l020T114001.401/%7B176AD10F-312C


Page 2 of2 

the region, Lake Erie, and the Great Lakes in their entirety with radiation. In regard to coal 
power plants, allowing these dirty and outdated facilities to operate would also be a huge mistake 
on your behalf These plants cause many forms of pollution, health problems, and are NOT 
reducing energy costs because of their inefficiency. The Great State of Ohio and Her citizens 
deserve a Public UtvUties Commission that puts the health, safety, and well-being of its citizens 
over utility companies that are unwilling to change their operational ways. Once again, I ask you 
to choose the citizens of Ohio over the selfish and irresponsible proposal from FirstEnergy and 
PLEASE FILE OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE #: 14-1297-EL-SSO. Thank you. 
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